
Conversations at the Center is CANCELED

Friends,

  

We regret to inform you that Conversations at the Center on Migration (March 29) is
CANCELED in response to efforts at avoiding public gatherings during the Covid-19
crisis. Please be healthy and safe.

  

We, the Assumptionists at the Center, will continue to keep your intentions in our daily prayers
and Masses.

  

Fraternally,
Br. Blair
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